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2.12.22 

 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Update on staff in Class 2 

 

We are extremely sad to inform you that Miss Langtree will be leaving us at the end of this 

term. She has become an integral part of the team here at Cheswardine and we will all miss 

her very much. Miss Langtree would very much like to stay with us but unfortunately personal 

circumstances mean she can’t. We wish her every success with her move and hope that she 

will stay in touch with us from her new home in New Zealand. It would be lovely for the 

children to make contact and find out about life so far away! 

 

Please be assured we are working hard to fill her position and your children will not be 

adversely affected, although change is always hard and we recognise that, we are here to 

support them and will make everything as smooth as we possibly can. 

 

Good luck Miss Langtree, I cannot express fully how much your work at Cheswardine has 

been appreciated, thankyou for all you have done. I am sure the staff, parents and children 

will also join me in wishing you well for the future. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

REWilliams 

Rachael Williams (Executive Headteacher) 
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